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Our Ref: TRA 08 04 023 01 20                                                                             Transportation Department 
Your Ref: QBP-307652-20                          3rd March 2022 

An Bord Pleanála 

64 Marlborough Street 

Dublin 1 

D01 V902 

 

Re: Application under Section 177AE of the Planning & Development Act 2000 as amended to carry 

out development from Ship Street in Drogheda Town in County Louth to Mornington Village in 

County Meath – Further Information 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Please find enclosed copy of Further Information relating to the above application.  

I attach the following: 

- Copies of the documents and drawings  listed below (1 hard copy and 1 soft copy), 

• Request for Further Information Report 

• Appendix A – Relevant correspondence between ABP & MCC 

• Appendix B – Route Alignment Drawings (including SPA & SAC) 

• Appendix C – Stage 1 Road Safety Audit 

• Appendix D – Updated Outline Construction Methodology Report 

• Appendix E – Landscape and Visual Impact Assessment Report 

• Appendix F – Updated Flood Risk Assessment Report 

• Appendix G – Updated Arboricultural Report & drawings 

• Appendix H - Landscape Plan Drawings 

• Appendix I - Laytown and Bettystown Walking and Cycling Study 

• Appendix J - Lighting Design 

• Appendix K – Updated Natura Impact Statement (NIS) 

• Appendix L – Updated Ecological Impact Assessment (EcIA) 

• Appendix M - Accommodation Works - Local Access drawings 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Cormac Ross 
A/Senior Executive Engineer 
On behalf of Meath County Council 


